
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 1:51 PM 

To: principal@yaraschool.net 

Cc: shehanask@yaraschool.net; Asma Kausar <asma.zunaira@gmail.com> 

Subject: Appreciation letter 

 

Dear Principal, 

Hope you are doing good,  

 

I am writing this letter to let you know how very pleased I am with the education of my 

son Zaydan Harda (2 H) is receiving at Yara International School. This is due to your 

sound leadership & guidance to your faculty.  
 

It gives us immense pleasure to share feedback /review on Teacher Asma kausar. Her 

feeding approach is result oriented and makes sure that each student digests 

subject/lesson without any doubts. She heed to clear the queries and clarifications of each 

student and makes class exciting and happening with her affable nature.  

At current situation where teaching online is a new challenge to teachers, but her teaching 

caliber and competency makes the class smooth. She is strong communicator, listens & 

does perfect collaboration with students, holds patience and keeps continuous 

engagement with students 
 

My son is always energetic and excited when teacher Asma is in class.  
 

Overall we are happy with Yara International School infrastructure, curriculum & quality 

of faculty. 
 

I look forward to Zaydan's continuous progress. Thank you for all your efforts, and those 

of your staff. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

Asmee Hajiameen 

 


